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Omega Psi Phi Fraternity
Mu Jota Chapter
P.0. Box 16203
Columbus, OH 43216

February 24, 2009

Mr. Alburuj Rahman

C/O Ms. Sultana Nahar
140 W. 18™ Ave., Astro
Columbus, Ohio 43210

Dear Mr. Rahman, I

The Basileus, Bryan K. Dirke, and the members of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, would like
at this time to express extreme gratitude for your participation and performance in the
2009 Mu Iota Chapter Talent Hunt Program.

You represented Mu Iota Chapter in fine fashion and your performance was well received
by not only the members of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, but by all whom attended the
program.

If eligible, we hope that you will consider accepting an invitation to participate in Mu
Iota Chapter’s 2010 Talent Hunt Program.

Thank you Again,

iy -
Mark C. Shaw
Talent Hunt Chairman



